

Lapeer County Intermediate School District

Public Notice - Confirmed & Probable School Associated Case(s) of COVID-19

Date: March 4, 2022

Dear Community,

We have been notified of a confirmed school associated case of COVID-19 at the Education & Technology Center.

The District is following State law (MCL 419.405(3)) regarding the handling of employees identified as close contacts to individuals who have tested positive for COVID-19. Furthermore, in keeping with the recommendations of the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) and the Lapeer County Health Department, the District is recommending the quarantine of any students identified as close contacts to individuals who have tested positive for COVID-19.

If your child was identified as a close contact of the abovementioned school associated case, you would have already been notified by the District or the Lapeer County Health Department.

The District will continue to cooperate with the Lapeer County Health Department to assist in contact tracing and notification if there are any additional confirmed or probable school associated cases of COVID-19.

In keeping with the recommendations of the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) and the Lapeer County Health Department, families and students are encouraged to stay home if sick and/or waiting for the results of a COVID-19 test.

In addition, the District recommends individuals follow CDC guidelines for preventing the transmission of COVID 19, which can be found here: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/prevention.html).

Sincerely,

Steven A. Zott - Superintendent

1/2 6/11